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A message from the Board of Directors 
I, along with the Board of Directors of the Camelot Lakes Village Homeowners Association would like to wish 

everyone a Merry Christmas.  It would be an understatement to say that 2022 has not been a challenging year on 

several fronts.  The aftereffects of hurricane Ian continue to test us daily.  In addition to that, we are dealing 

with the stress of negotiating with Cove for a new contract.  We understand all your frustrations and although 

we cannot discuss the ongoing dealings, we can assure you we have ALL of your concerns on the table.   

However, during these times, we have also seen acts of kindness from neighbors and residents that we may or 

may not even have known.  I personally would like to thank those individuals who worked countless hours 

helping people in need and sometimes leaving their own repairs behind to do so.  This is what living in a 

community is all about.  May the approaching new year bring us a better understanding of why we are here and 

what we can mean to each other.  Let us all work together, now, and in the new year to keep this positive spirit 

alive and make ourselves and our community the place we all want it to be.   

 
Mike Bond 

President HOA 

“Never a Christmas morning, 
Never the New Year ends, 

But someone thinks of someone 
Old days, old times, old friends. 



 


